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April 1, 2025

Dear Patients, Colleagues, and Friends,

After nearly 23 years of practicing medicine with Primary Care Associates of Appleton, | have decided to retire
and pursue other interests and adventures. My final day at PCAA will be July 3, 2025.

| realize this news may come as a surprise to many of you, especially those of you who | have seen in recent
weeks, but this is a decision | have been wrestling with for many months. When our careers in medicine
started, my wife Erica and | set a goal of retiring at age 55 to travel and spend mare time with family. Neither
of us can believe how quickly this time has passed, so we weren’t quite sure of our initial plans, but have
ultimately chosen to move on.

Life is truly a blessing, and I try my best to live every day to the fullest. Since no one can predict what the
future holds, | want to make sure that | have every opportunity to experience all the amazing things this life
has to offer. Erica and | want to travel the world and already have trips scheduled to visit Japan and Austria. |
want to explore parts of this country on bicycle and try competing in another marathon or two. There are also
many more golf courses in Scotland and Ireland that | have yet to discover.

In the near future, you will have the opportunity to choose a new primary care physician. PCAA is pleased to
announce that Eric Rojo, M.D., a Family Practice physician, is joining the practice on July 21, 2025. Dr. Rojo is
accepting new patients and would welcome the opportunity to transition your care into his practice. For
additional information about Dr. Rojo or to inquire about transitioning your care, please contact our office at
(920) 996-1000 or visit our website at www.primarycareofappleton.com.

It has been a pleasure serving as your primary healthcare provider and | am grateful for the trust you have
placed in me to care for you and your family. | have met some amazing people and families throughout this
journey and will always treasure these relationships. | have also been very fortunate to work alongside some
of the best nurses and doctors at the very best primary care office in the area, and | know you will continue to
receive extraordinary care for many years to come. | wish each and every one of you much happiness and
good health in the future.

The Force will be with you...always,
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Douglas R. Meyer, M.D.



